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Charlie Griffith

From: Mark Levy <markallanlevy@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 10:27 AM
To: Charlie Griffith
Subject: Boggs mural

NOTICE: External Email 
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have verified the sender.  If 
there is concern, please report this email.  

  

Mr. Griffith: 
 
My name is Mark Levy, and I am the vice-president of the synagogue in Waukesha, Congregation 
Emanu-El of Waukesha. I would like to see the Boggs mural saved, and I would be willing to 
personally contribute towards its eventual relocation. We do not have the room or a suitable location 
in our facility, unfortunately. If, after all other avenues are explored, the mural has to be cut up, I 
would want to purchase the section that includes the Star of David which signifies our location in 
Waukesha. 
 
You can reach me most easily using my cell phone number -- 414-719-8195. 
   
Mark A. Levy (he, him, his) 
Vice President; Email coordinator 
Congregation Emanu-El of Waukesha 
830 W. Moreland Blvd. 
Waukesha, Wisconsin 53188 
(262) 547-7180 
http://waukeshatemple.org/ 
email -- communications@waukeshatemple.org 
  
 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 


